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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Pisum sativum Plant Introductions evaluated at the Northeast Regional 
Plant Introduction Station at Geneva, New York, are available upon request 
from the PI Station. These lines have been evaluated according to the new 
scheme adopted by the Germplasm Resources Information Project. A catalog 
listing these lines is also available. 

D. D. Dolan 
Northeast Regional Plant Introduction Station 
New York State Agricultural Experiment Station 
Geneva, NY 14456 U.S.A. 

STOCKS REQUESTED 

I am interested in obtaining and assembling any available seed mutants 
Of particular interest are independent mutations at the Ra and Rp loci. 
However, any abnormal seed type would be appreciated, regardless of state 
of characterization. I will maintain and increase any of the stocks provide 
Please send the seed available and the source of the mutant to: 

Charles Boyer 
Department of Horticulture 
P0 Box 231 
New Brunswick, NJ 08903, U.S.A. 

ERRATUM 

Page 21, Vol. 11, 1979: 

(Title) Regeneration of genetic lines of Pisum sativum from callus 
cultures. 


